
 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

 

Fitzwilliam Post Office®  

Somerset House, Wakefield Road, Fitzwilliam, Pontefract, WF9 5AJ 

 

Changes to your Post Office® 

 

I’m writing to update you on our plans to change the above branch to one of our new-style 

local branches. 

 

We have decided not to make any changes to Fitzwilliam Post Office at this time and the local 

public engagement period has therefore ceased with immediate effect. The branch will 

continue to operate as it currently does. 

 

Any future branch changes may be subject to a further engagement period. 

 

Thank you for your time taken in this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Liam Read 
 

Liam Read 

Area Network Change Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger 

print, audio or braille please contact the Customer Helpline on  

03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
 

How to contact us: 

 

comments@postoffice.co.uk  

postofficeviews.co.uk   

FREEPOST Your Comments     


